
TOPCLIFFE PARISH COUNCIL 

  
Minutes of the meeting held on Monday August 18th, 2008 in the village hall 

 

 
MINUTES 

08/050    It was resolved that the minutes of the meeting held on Monday July 21st, 2008 be 
accepted as true record and be signed by the Vice-Chairman. 
Proposed by MB, seconded by DB 

08/051 
 
             i) 
            ii) 
           iii) 
 08/052 
            i) 
 
 
           ii) 

MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES AND OPPORTUNITY FOR 
PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
GK will meet with Wickstead on Thursday. 
DB is still awaiting a response from the No Cold Callers scheme.  
NH is awaiting a response about the mini recycling centre. 
PLANNING 
Extension to existing steel tube stockholding building to form a maintenance building 
for National Tube Stockholders Ltd. 
   APPROVED proposed by DB, seconded by JH 
Revised application for the construction of a dwelling. Alterations to 1 window and 
porch extension to existing dwelling at land adjacent to Rose Croft, Long Street for Mr 
P Ellis. 
It was agreed to hold an extraordinary meeting to discuss this proposal once more 
information has been obtained. 
   REFUSED 

 08/053     
            i) 

ii) 
iii) 
iv) 
v) 

 
vi) 

PLAYING FIELD SUB-COMMITTEE 
The bench at the end of playing field has been destroyed. 
Copy of minutes of Fun Day meeting was given to clerk. 
Bills for Fun Day need to come through the parish council. 
Asenby will supply Topcliffe with marquees for the Fun Day 
John Heidstrom will be resigning from the playing field committee after the Fun Day 
as he is too busy to continue. Dave Bowman agreed to take over the position. 
Malcolm Morley will take a look at the mower. 

08/054 
            i) 
           ii) 
          iii) 
          iv) 
 
           v) 
 
  
08/055 
            i) 
           
           ii) 
          iii) 
 
            
 

FINANCES 
Community Account statement-£4,321.09 
Received cheque for Wayleave for £4.60 
Received VAT repayment of £401.92 
Cheque for £42.30 (£36 + £6.30 VAT) was written to A. & A.M. Roe and Son for 
hedge cutting (Proposed by MB, seconded by DB) 
Quarterly finance review showed income (plus balance brought forward) of £12,714.29 
and payments of £3,465.32 up to the end of August 2008 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
Contact will be made to parish council by Coxon Bros for access to Cod Beck/drain 
to perform works of maintenance. 
Donation request from Mencap was turned down 
Remaining correspondence was distributed 
 

                   Next meeting: Monday 15th September, 2008 at 8pm 

 
 

Councillors present: 
 
 
Also present 

G. Key (Chair), D. Bowman (Vice-chair), M. Bowen, J. Heidstrom,  
HDC Cllr. N. Huxtable,  NYCC  Cllr. W. Barton 
 
2 parishioners 

Apologies:  A. Jameson-Allen 


